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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2017 12:06 PM 
To: IAA Testimony 
Cc: kaleo.manuel@gmail.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB545 on Feb 9, 2017 14:45PM 
 

SB545 
Submitted on: 2/9/2017 
Testimony for IAA/ETT on Feb 9, 2017 14:45PM in Conference Room 229 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Marvin Kaleo Manuel Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments: Aloha Chair Taniguchi, Chair Wakai, Vice Chair English, and Committee 
Members, I strongly support SB545 that seeks to establish a temporary commission to 
help with planning and organizing the Festival of Pacific Arts 2020 in Hawai'i. I had the 
privilege to attend the Festival of Pacific Arts in American Samoa in 2008 as part of the 
Hawai'i Delegation. It was an amazing experience to share our culture, traditions, and 
arts with our Pacific 'ohana, and it will be even more amazing to do that again home 
here in Hawai'i in 2020. This festival will take a lot of work to plan and organize, so 
having a commission as described in the proposed bill will be crucial for its success. 
Mahalo for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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